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Computer History Museum 
Attn: Alexander Shaffer, Group Reservations 
1401 N. Shoreline Blvd., Mountain View, CA 94043 

April 8, 2017 

Dear Mr. Shaffer and CHM staff: 

We want to sincerely thank you for allowing us to bring 27 Berkeley Computer Science 
undergraduates, two staff members, and one professor with a passion for computing history into 
the Museum on April 8, 2017. 
Besides CHM’s extraordinary generosity in waiving the admission fee for our students, Leland 
Chen did a great job orienting the group and getting us off to a timely start for a great visit, and 
your volunteer docents, especially Paul Laughton and Bill Worthington with their always-
engaging IBM 1401 demo, were always on hand to answer other questions. 
The students came away with a renewed appreciation for their field and many have already said 
they are planning a return visit. I’m encouraging them to swell the ranks of your members. 
Thanks to all of you for the great work you continue to do in bringing the fascinating history of 
our field to life. 

Sincerely, 

Armando Fox  
Professor, EECS Department  
Faculty Advisor, UC Berkeley MOOCLab 

Charlene Hughes 
CS Scholars Associate Director 
UC Berkeley 
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